
A Community Input Meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 22nd, 2018 at 6:30 PM to 
discuss a proposed subdivision located at the intersection of Seaforth and Highway 64. The 
meeting will be held at the Carolina Brewery, 120 Lowes Drive, Suite 100, Pittsboro, and is 
scheduled to last approximately 1 hour. The proposed subdivision will consist of 13 lots on 
21.35 acres, with lots proposed to be served by County water and septic. A representative will 
be available to answer any questions there may be, and all interested parties are encouraged to 
attend to offer feedback. A location of the property to be subdivided, detailed directions to the 
meeting site, and the proposed development plan are available below.  Please contact Pamela 
Porter at 919-484-8880 for more information. 


